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Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


 

 

 
SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for November 5/6 2016 
Total collection for the above weekend and the week of 
electronic donations come to $ 5,770.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments on-line 
and direct payments for the above week are: 89     
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ 1,889.00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY November 19/20, 2016 

Altar Servers:   4:30 p.m. Volunteer,   9:00 a. m. S. 
Vaquero  11:00 a.m. Volunteer 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. M. Hudson, 9:00 a.m. M. Sulkowski 
11:00 a.m. A. Downing 
Lectors   
    4:30 p.m.  C. Poje  
    9:00 a. m.  P. Flaherty  
  11:00 a.m.  T. Sheedy 
Minister of Communion  
   4:30 p.m.   T. and J. Knab, M. Bonato 
   9:00 a.m.   R. and N. Vaquero, M. Sulkowski 
  11:00 a.m.  M. McCracken, F. Conti, Volunteer 

CLOSING OF THE 
JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 

Blessed Sacrament parish has been celebrating this Jubilee 
Year of Mercy by sponsoring many programs and 
experiences embracing the spirit of Pope Francis’ message 
to establish this year. As the Jubilee Year draws to a close on 
Sunday, November 20th we invite everyone to join in the 
talk and workshop at 12:00 p.m. in Marian Hall. We start 
with a lite lunch and the presentation given by Deacon 
Donald Weigel, an Adjunct Professor of Continuing 
Education at Christ the King Seminary, who will speak on 
the Corporal Works of Mercy. Sign up in church over the 
next few weeks .for this event. There is no charge for the 
program, but please sign up so that we can prepare. 

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of December 10th and 
11th. Please place your donation in the collection boxes 
provided in the church. Please, no expired or perishable 
food, nor used nor opened food boxes. 

NOVEMBER 13, 2016 
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 
In today’s Gospel, we hear Jesus warn his disciples about what 
to expect in the last days: earthquakes, famines, and plagues. 
Yet he says that” not a hair on your head will be destroyed. “ In 
the first reading Malachi also announces the coming day of 
wrath. Yet he too promises safety for those who fear Gods 
name. Let us listen for this “sun of justice with its healing rays” 
and ponder God’s love and mercy in the midst of even the 
greatest cataclysms. 
Malachi 3:19-20a  Lo, the sun of justice will rise! 
2 Thessalonians 3:7-12 Instead of keeping busy, some are 
minding business of others. 
Luke 21:5-7  When will the end of the world arrive? 

 
Announced Masses 

Sunday, November 13, 2016  Thirty-third Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
    9:00 a. m.   Donald Tomasulo req. by Doug and Mimi 
Coppola 
  11:00 a.m.    For the People 
 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to  Saturday 
Monday, November 14, 2016  Weekday 
   8:00 a. m. Helen Beringer req. by Sue and Phil Moudy 
Tuesday, November 15, 2016 St. Albert the Great 
   8:00 a.m.  Frank McDonald req. by Estate 
Wednesday, November 16,  2016  St. Margaret of Scotland 
and St. Gertrude 
   8:00 a.m.  John DiPasquale req. by Friends 
Thursday,  November 17, 2016 St. Elizabeth of Hungary 
   8:00 a.m.  Marge Ludeascher  req. by Estate 
 Friday,  November 18, 2016  Dedication of Basilicas of Sts. 
Peter and Paul, and St. Rose Philippine Duschesne 
   8:00 a.m. Cornelia Haley req. by Brian Haley 
Saturday,  November 19, 2016 Weekday 
   8:00 a.m.  Deceased benefactors and co-worker and friends 
of the Sisters of Social service req. by the Social Service 
Sisters 
Vigil Mass for Sunday   
  4:30 p.m.  All Souls Intentions 
Sunday, November 20, 2016 Our Lord Jesus Christ King of 
the Universe 
   9:00 a.m.  Jeffrey Stievater req. by  Catholic Academy 
Community 
 11:00 a.m.  Donald Tomasulo req. by West Family 
 

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME BLESSED SACRAMENT 
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CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
The Catholic Academy of West Buffalo wants you to win! 
The 2017 Calendar Club has TWO NUMBERS for $25.00. 
The calendars is good for the entire year of 2017. Picket one 
or two up and send your receipt to the school. If purchased 
before Nov. 1 you can participate in an Early Bird Drawing 
of one of five $150 prizes. Daily prize is $50, weekend prize 
is $100 and selected holiday drawings of $250 and $25 
awarded if you have the number above or below the number 
draw. A GRAND PRIZE will be awarded  Dec. 19, 2017 of 
$2000.00.  Calendars are located on the tables near the 
church entrance. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
The next weekly classes Learning Sessions for grade K—8 
is Sunday,  November 20th at 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. in 
Marian Hall.  
Any questions contact Maureen Myers at 
moey17@aol.com or cell  716-512-8176. 
 
Family Masses will be celebrated once a month at the 
9:00 a.m. Mass.  
Each month we will have families planning and involved in 
the celebration of the Mass in various ministries. The 
children’s choir will be singing at this Mass. All children 
ages 4-14 are welcomed to join the choir. 
 

VOCATIONS 
Great things may require a great while and patient 
endurance, but are worth it in the end. We all share the work 
of anticipating the full reign of God’s kingdom, but what is 
YOUR role? If God is calling you to a Church vocation, call 
Fr. Andrew Lauriella at 716-847-5535.  Check out the 
“Priest of the Month at our website. 
www.buffalovocations.org 

JOURNEY INTO LOVE 
The Office of Family Life Ministries is looking for married 
couples to assist with the monthly diocesan marriage 
preparation program, Journey into Love. Married couples 
help by giving a 20 minute talk once or twice a year. The 
talk touches on essential topics and issues that engaged and 
newly married couples face. Married couples that support 
this ministry find it beneficial to their own marriage  and 
their efforts contribute to the strengthening of family life as 
couples prepare for their marriage. If you are interested in 
finding out more call the Family Life Office at 716-847-
2219. 

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
  Our gratitude for your support of Catholic Charities 
beyond just a thank you! Servicing the community our 
commitment. Find us at ccwny.org. 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
Blessed Trinity’s 2016-17 Concert Series continues at 3:00 
p.m. on Sunday, December 4 when the Freudig Singers of 
WNY return to the Landmark church with their ever-popular 
“pie concert.” A frozen Christmas Pie offers edible as well as 
audible treats: a program of holiday favorites, old and new; 
chances to win specialty pies; and a post-concert pie reception., 
Located at 317 Leroy Ave. 
Candlelight Remembrance Service offered by the Catholic 
Diocese Cemeteries will take place on Sunday, December 4th 
at 2:00 p.m. at Mount Olivet Cemetery, 4000 Elmwood Ave, 
Kenmore, NY. Music, prayers and healing words form the 
chaplain of the Pastoral Care Department of Hospice Buffalo. 
Christmas Nativity sets on Display by Father Roy 
Herberger at Ss. Columba-Brigid, 75 Hickory and Eagle 
Streets. Display is of 880 Nativity sets from 58 counties. The 
hours are form 1-4 p.m. every Saturday and Sunday in 
December (except Dec.24, Christmas Eve and Dec. 25 
Christmas Day) and will continue into January until the 
weekend of January 14-15. There is no charge. There is a 
special section for children. 
Magnificat: A Ministry to Catholic Women.  Magnificat 
presents morning of prayer, testimony and praise! The next 
gathering will be on Saturday, December 10th at the 
Millennium Hotel, 2040 Walden Ave. Cheektowaga, NY next 
to the Galleria Mall). Registration opens at 9:00 a.m., Breakfast 
from 10:00 a.m. The guest speaker this month is Father Jacek 
Mazur, Pastor of Divine Mercy Parish and St. Mary of the 
Cataract Parish in Niagara Falls. Born and raised in St. 
Faustina’s homeland, Poland, he came to the United States  in 
2000. He is the co-host of “Divine Mercy in my Soul,” a radio 
show on the Stations of the Cross Catholic radio Advance 
registration is $15 before Nov 25th. And after is $20. 
 

LITTLE PORTION FRIARY 
Located at 1305 Main Street, the Little Portion Friary is a 
shelter for homeless men and women. Our goal is to assist our 
guests in ending the reasons for their homelessness. Needed are 
volunteer men and women willing to greet and serve the guests 
on weekends and weekday shifts. Training is provided. Is an 
ideal ministry for retired seniors as well as for men and women 
who want an opportunity to “live out” their faith. Please 
consider this as a call form God to help feed and shelter the 
homeless. Call Ed L. at 875-9629. 

BUFFALO, NEW  YORK                                                                                 NOVEMBER 13, 2016     
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